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Galloway Township , NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey is co-sponsoring a 
screenwriting workshop series to be held at the Nature Center of Cape May, located at 1600 
Delaware Ave. in Cape May. Workshops will be held Thursday  evenings from 6 -8 p.m.  in the 
fall, winter and spring.  
 
The screenwriting workshops bring together writers with different levels of experience and yet 
with one purpose in mind to help each writer to develop a well written cinematic story. New 
script ideas and works-in-progress are both welcome. 
  
Experienced screenwriter Robert Steele, MFA, director of Media Instruction in Stockton’s School 
of General Studies, will teach the fundamentals and craft of screenwriting. In this supportive 
workshop environment, Steele offers helpful criticism and encoura
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The workshop schedule is as follows:  
 
Fall Session:  
On Thurdays, from  Sept. 18 - Nov. 20 from 6 -  8 p.m. 
 
Winter Session:  
On Thursdays, from Jan. 22 -  March 26 from 6  - 8 p.m. 
 
Spring Session:  
On Thursdays, from April 2 - 


